RABBI OVADIA YOSEF RECEIVES ALEPPO
HERITAGE CENTER DELEGATION

Rabbi Ovadia Yosef received a delegation from the
Aleppo Heritage Center at his office in Jerusalem. The
delegation updated him on current progress in
accomplishing the Center's goals, and the Rabbi
conveyed his blessing and best wishes on our ongoing
activity.

In the photograph - from left to right:

Rabbi Ovadia Yoseph, Yehezkel Nawama - Chairman
of the Jerusalem Branch, Menachem Yadid - President
of the Center, and Moshe (Moise) Cohen, Chairman.
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